
Visiting Rotarians
Chuck Thornton of Hagerstown, MD

February 20, 2007                                   Paul Sawtell 
& David Coyle

Upcoming 
Speakers
•	 Feb. 27, 2007 - 
	 To Be Announced

Last Meeting
Last week was our St. Valentine’s Day Celebration 

lead by Lynda Williams. Spouses and friends along 

with Rotarians enjoyed an elegant hearty lunch 

and several told of how they met their Valentine. 

Announcements
Bailey’s Crossroads Rotary and Centreville Rotary 

are holding an Annual Theatre Night on March 

22 at Aldersgate UMC in Alexandria, for benefit 

of Military Families. Lynda Williams was named 

Rotarian of the month

Happy Talk

Lois Wilson is happy her daughter has been 

accepted to two Division I colleges (to be named 

later). Maqsood Chaudhry is happy to have 

purchased the building next to his office and is 

looking for tenants. He also made a pilgrimage 

to Mecca. Paul Ward returned from visiting his 

M-I-L in Florida. Mike DeRose attended a wine 

tasting in Gainesville.

Happy Birthday Rotary!
Our meeting today at Kazan’s Restaurant is a 

celebration of Rotary’s 102nd birthday 
( Feb 23 2007.)

Did You Know?...
• The Club’s name “Rotary” was derived from 	
the early practice of rotating meetings among 
members’ offices.

• Rotary is the largest private-sector contributor 
to the global polio eradication campaign.

• One of the world’s most widely printed and 
quoted statements of business ethics is The Four-
Way Test, which was created in 1932 by Rotarian 
Herbert J. Taylor.  
     “Of the things we think, say or do:
	 1.  	 Is it the TRUTH?
	 2. 	 Is it FAIR to all concerned?
	 3. 	 Will it build GOODWILL and 
		  BETTER FRIENDSHIPS?
	 4. 	 Will it be BENEFICIAL to all concerned?”

Guests
Spouses and friends of Rotarians


